
2024 Fishers High School Silver 

Spotlight Show Choir Invitational: 

Damage Disclaimer 
 

 
Please review and sign this Damage Disclaimer and return it with your completed Tech Sheet by 

January 19, 2024. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
The Hamilton Southeastern School Corporation, Fishers High School, the Fishers High School Choral 

Department, Fishers High School Tiger Choir Booster Club Parents, Sound, Electrum and other Fishers High 

School Choir Students cannot be held responsible for lost or stolen articles, including instruments, equipment, 

and/or personal property. 

 
All participants are encouraged to exercise proper care in securing all personal belongings. Due to concerns 

regarding the security of personal property, only properly authorized persons are allowed to enter participating 

choir homerooms at any time during the event. Only participants accompanied by directors or adult 

chaperones will be allowed to enter their homeroom during times when the group is not using the homeroom 

for performance preparation. 

 
Damage to the homeroom, its contents, or to Fishers High School equipment and facilities will be billed to the 

responsible choir and school; that school will also be disqualif ied from next year’s invitational. Please make 

sure to reiterate to your students that they are only permitted in supervised areas. Thank you.  

 
Directors and adult chaperones are urged to advise all participants of the consequences of damage to, or the 

destruction of, Fishers High School property. 

 
I have read the above and understand my responsibility. 

 

Choir Director Date 
 
 

School Administrator Date 
 
 

School Name 

 
Please send completed Damage Disclaimer to Scott Archer at sarcher@hse.k12.in.us 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Updated: 12.21.2023 

 

The 14th Annual Fishers High School Silver Spotlight Show Choir Invitational is Saturday, February 3, 2024. 

mailto:sarcher@hse.k12.in.us

